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CAPITAL PROJECT STATUS UPDATE 

St. Michael Choir School 
Replacement school with choir program for 300 students grades 3-12. 

April 2021 Progress Summary: Significant estimated costs associated with heritage 
preservation and building substructure have required a redesign of the project. Once the 
alternate design and revised costing is accepted, the demolition and construction schedule 
will be reviewed and revised.  
Relocation of choir program will not proceed in September 2021 but is being planned for 
later in the school year.

Anticipated Occupancy Date: January 2, 2024 

Upcoming Meetings/Milestones: Date: 

   Next Meeting:    Local Design Committee (LDC) May 31, 2021  
(anticipated) 

   Latest Milestone Achieved:   Preliminary Cost Estimate Mar 12, 2021 

   Next Steps:        Pre-Tender Cost Estimate (Revised) Apr 30, 2021  
(anticipated) 

LDC Design Sign-Off May 31, 2021 
(anticipated) 

Refer to www.tcdsb.org/GlossaryofTerms for a glossary of terms under Meetings and Milestones 

Visit the school web page for all status updates, design drawings and progress photos. 
https://www.tcdsb.org/schools/stmichaelchoir/new-school-construction/Pages/default.aspx 
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